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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Travel Assistance to Secondary school 

Please find below the link to Hampshire County Council’s website which provides information 
for parents who wish to apply for transport to school. Parents/carers should complete an 
online application for new starters.  Section 5 – Children moving from year 6 to year 7 in 
September. 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schooltransport/parent-
carer/application-process/mainstream-school  

Applications should be submitted to the Passenger Transport Group as soon as possible. This 
is to allow time for the applications to be processed by the beginning of the autumn term. 
Applications received after the end of June may be subject to delay. Parents will normally be 
notified of transport arrangements during the summer holidays. 

Please note: Applications close on 25 June 2021. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S Moral 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


